
SERVICE, INC. 
LANSFORD, PENNA. 

January 6, 1953 

Kermit Geary 
P. F. D. # 2 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Please accept this letter as verification of 
your reception report of January 1, 1953. 

Being a brand new station, we have no DX 
cards on hand at the present time. We will send 
you same in the very near future. 

Thank you for your excellent report and may 
we hope to see you at our official opening either 
January 10th. or January 11th., 1953. 

Very truly yours, 

LV(ilL5 
John W. Angst 
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